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Dates of Interest

Crossroads Open for Holiday 
Shopping - Mon-Sat 10:00am-5:00pm
Closing at Noon on Christmas Eve & 
New Year’s Eve
Closed on Christmas Day & New 
Year’s Day
January 2nd - First Friday Art Opening 
“Student Show” featuring the work 
of Baker High School Art Students 
and Crossroads Adult and Children 
Students. 
January 10th - Elkhorn Swingers 
Square Dance group welcomes 
newcomers to learn contra or square 
dancing in the downstairs studio of 
Crossroads from 7:00-9:00pm. This 
dance is open to the public - $5.00 
a person or $2.50 for Crossroads 
Members. No experience needed! If 
you have ever wanted to try out this 
dance form, this is your chance--come 
join the fun!
***All Classes for 2015 need to be 
turned into Crossroads by January 
2nd or on First Friday of every month. 
Please recommend new classes you are 
interested in by calling Crossroads. We 
also appreciate referrals of instructors. 
We would like to see more weekend 
workshops coming to Baker City with 
top flight instructors, as well as a good 
mix of beginning or intermediate 
courses to develop local talents in all 
media types. 
Crossroads Wish List 
Copy Paper, #10 envelopes, Toilet 
Tissue, rolls of paper towels, Windex, 
dishwasher soap, dish soap, bathroom 
cleaning supplies, Lysol, liter bottles of 
Sprite or 7up, small cocktail napkins, 
and any additional type of office 
supplies. 
Volunteer Jobs to be filled
•	 Once a week for 1 hour: come in and 

clean the bathrooms and empty the 
trash

•	 Once a week for 1 ½-2 hours: come 
in and sweep and mop floors.

•	 Once a month for 1 hour: come in 
and fold and tab the newsletter.

•	 Once a month: stuff the membership 
thank you letters about 1 hour. 

•	 Once a month: call for refreshments 
for First Friday about 1 hour.

•	 Clean pottery traps once a month: 
about 30-40 minutes. 

continued on next page

The best news…
Crossroads Carnegie Art Center is pleased announce that we are the recipient of a 

National Endowment for the Arts Challenge America Grant. We are the only Challenge 
America grantee in Oregon. 

These funds, when we get our match in place, will allow us to do a feasibility study on 
the 1935 Welch Building across the street from the Carnegie Library Building (many of you 
will know it as the old KBKR Building.)

To receive a NEA Grant is a really big deal for an organization of our size. It’s a door that 
once you get your foot in—the next time is so much easier. 

We are also thrilled to receive the news that we received our 2015 Leo Adler Grant which 
will help promote our slate of remarkable 2015 gallery shows. 

Farewell 2014 and Welcome to 2015…
As the Holiday rush is upon us it is the time for reflection on a busy year at Crossroads and a 
look forward to future projects. 

Highlights of 2014 include Crossroads moving to monthly newsletters which allows us to 
better communicate programs and classes to our members. We have done significant work 
with our Legacy Giving Program and you should see policies and new literature out shortly. 
We have started having conversations with all our members about how they can leave gifts 
to Crossroads in their will and estates no matter how large or small.

We welcomed many special events and programs to Crossroads in 2014. We were thrilled 
to have Milagro Theatre from Portland--one of only six Latino Theater companies in the 
nation--come for a three day outreach working with a huge cross section of the community 
about the issues around immigration. We had a memorable community potluck where stories 
were told and barriers were broken down. They brought Frank Janzen, Tamarind Master 
Printer from Crow’s Shadow Institute for a class as part of the workshop, and the grand 
finale was a powerful performance of Cunetanme Coyote written by Danal Malan of Milagro 
Theatre. In August we had one of our best and biggest productions of Missoula Children’s 
Theatre and the kids worked so hard they raised enough money to bring MCT back TWICE 
in 2015—check out the class schedule and sign up TODAY!

We started new seasonal membership enrichment programs to add additional value to 
your membership and the response was terrific. The summer ice cream social with the Baker 
Community Orchestra in July and the Tribal Fusion Belly Dancing Performance in November 
were both well attended and raised needed dollars for the scholarship fund. We are looking 
for new ideas for programs, so please let us know if you have something you would like us 
to consider. We also started a new Summer Pledge Drive to raise additional funds at a critical 
time for Crossroads and you will see it again next year. This year with the support of the Juan 
Young Trust we had two Spring Break Saturday Kid Craft Days to do one last celebration of 
Crossroads 50th Anniversary year. 

Before Gala we got the best present of the year, Elizabeth Mae Burks born to Board 
member Gypsy Burks and her husband Matt. I have a baby to spoil! 

Gala was a huge success with year and we so appreciate all your support of the art center. 
We are having one of our best Christmas Shows ever and look forward to an amazing 2015.

A Note from Ginger
As I reach the end of 2014, I realize I have been with Crossroads for over 6 years. Coming 
to work everyday is a labor of love, but it is getting harder. My body is not forgiving me 
anymore and this job is sort of like chewing octopus - it just gets bigger with every bite!

The ballerina’s in Miss Debbie’s class were asked to perform with the Community Choir 
for their Christmas program and Miss Debbie could not get the rhythm of the “Christmas 
Waltz” in her head. So I said that I would bring it up on the computer. The first version was 
Frank Sinatra and the rhythm wasn’t quite right. The girls were huddled around my desk. I 
said let me try Doris Day’s version…she would sing the song traditionally. 



Kodi, age 9, looks at me and says “I loooovvee Doris Day!” 
No other place in the world, no other job, would give me the 

sheer pleasure of that moment. She is 9 years old and she knows 
who Doris Day is! And boy does she know who Doris Day is! I 
work in a place where the love of music, art and culture are so 
much a part of the fabric of the organization that it permeates 
every moment. 

I am blessed… to have a great board and staff, two amazing 
sons and the best husband.

Que Sera Sera,
G

I Survived Make It and Take It!
We had an amazing Make It and Take It Kids Craft Day at 
St. Alphonsus Festival of Trees. I received terrific feedback 
from Festival coordinators and we had an amazing group of 
volunteers. We had approximately 100 kids through the doors…
it was so busy we may have lost track! 

Thank you to the following whose donation made this 
possible for children to participate in this program: DE and 
Jane Clark Foundation and to the following donors who 
made contributions at the Crossroads Gala: Angelo & Kristine 
Regino, Phillip & Andrea Stone, Mary & Flint Stearns, Mary 
Sue Rightmire, Sandy Sturdy, Linda Schreiner, Kevin & Terri 
Bell, David & Kathryn Moore, Blake & Dana Marlia, Mark & 
Sharon Freeman, John & Betty Ann Clark, Ernie & Ivy Nelson, 
Jim & Mary Tomlinson, Loren & Sue Henry, Greg & Allison 
Kuehl, Byron & Deni Smith, Brian & Suzi Watt, Cindy & Ned 
Ratterman, Rod & Sandy Lewis, Dennis and Terri Axness, Claire 
Hobson, Aaron & Sara Still, Bob & Linda Haynes, Linda Triplett 
and Della Steele.

Our volunteer team this year was terrific and a huge thanks 
to all their hard work: Ginger Rembold, Shannon Gray, Nancy 
Coffelt, Ann Mehaffy, Bruce Raffety, Mary Sue Rightmire, Tara 
Andrews, Torie Andrews, Kirsten Badger, Kristine Johnson, Sue 
Richards, Terry Drever-Gee, and Barbara Calder. Special Thank 
you to our Baker High School Art Students who volunteered 
all day: Kaylin Mosser, Katya Brown, Kate Jesenko, Arianna 
Maupin, Isabella Evans, Angelee Calder, Michael Brady, 
Makayla Bork. 

Thanks to the Crossroads Board and staff who provided 
lunch for the volunteers and helped checking students in: 
Mickey Edwards, Bill and Jenny Albright, Brian Watt, Cynthia 
Newman, Ann Mehaffy. With a special thanks to Kerry Savage. 

Last Blast  
Membership Challenge

Let’s get 100 new members to join Crossroads 
by year’s end. With all the good news on 
the grant front we need to increase the 
local match dollars to help us start 2015 off 
strong. Our goal for next year is to get our 
membership up to 900 members! Thank 
you to all our current members who can 
be an ambassador this holiday season and 
help spread the word about the great work 
we do. All donations can be matched with 
a donation to the Oregon Cultural Trust 
by December 31st. Details on the Trust at 
www.culturaltrust.org

January in the Gallery
Annual Student Show
The January exhibition 
features the artwork of Baker 
High School art students and 
Crossroads class students.  
This is a great opportunity to 
see the artwork BHS students 
are creating with their 
instructor Kristen Anderson 
and guest instructors Nancy 
Coffelt and John Denne as 
well as the student artwork of Crossroads 
instructors Megan Alameda, Terri Axness, 
John Denne, Paul Hoelscher and Becky Litke.

The show opens Friday, January 2nd, 2015 
with an opening reception from 5:30pm to 
8:00pm. This exhibit is made possible through 
the generous support Chaves Consulting. 
Light refreshments will be provided by 
Friends of Crossroads; on display through 
Saturday, January 31st.

Call to Artists
April “theme” show –  
Night at the Baker Heritage Museum
Have you ever wanted to be in the Museum after hours? The Baker 
Heritage Museum is inviting artists to delve into the history of Baker 
County, the people, the history, the artifacts and lore. To investigate 
the history from an artist’s perspective, what do you see, what 
intrigues and inspires you?

We would like to invite you to join us for a Night at the Baker 
Heritage Museum, for a unique opportunity to investigate the 
exhibits and “behind the scenes” collections. On January 9th the 
Baker Heritage Museum is generously opening their doors to local 
and regional artists to explore and be inspired by the collection 
to create original artwork for the Open show in April. The doors 
open at 5:45pm for an evening of exploration from 6:00pm to 
8:00pm. Although the exhibits may not come alive on the night of 
January 9th, we are hoping they will come alive in your imagination 
and artwork.

Please RSVP to attend the Night at Baker Heritage Museum 
by calling Crossroads at 541-523-5369, or emailing Cynthia at 
cynthia@crossroads-arts.org with your name and contact information. 

Changes to Emails
The staff is currently changing our email addresses; effective 
immediately the new emails for the organization are:

•	 Ginger Savage  
ginger@crossroads-arts.org

•	 Cynthia Newman  
cynthia@crossroads-arts.org

•	 Derek Hosler  
derek@crossroads-arts.org

•	 General information  
info@crossroads-arts.org

Staff will monitor our other accounts for a month or so and then 
they will be closed. We have had significant issues with our emails 
being blocked by spam filters and more important we need to keep up 
the “branding” of your community Art Center.

A Note from Ginger, continued



Sustaining Donors:
Chaves Consulting
Garchar and Colton CPA’s
Donations to Crossroads:
Nan King
Mary Tomlinson
Gypsy McFelter
Kristi Johnson
Maureen Bevellen
Ginger Rembold 
Norm & Gretchen Kolb
Baker Vision Clinic
Karen McClinton
Melissa Irvine
Amy Friedman
Mary Sue Rightmire
Soroptimist Int. of Baker 

County
Ann Eriksmoen
Mari Nicholson
Joy Cleaver
Anonymous Donor
Donation to the Baker 
High School Art 
Scholarship:
Werner Buehler
Vickie McConnell
Brenda Johnson
Linda Peterson
Ruth Boyd
David Langowski
Jennifer Godwin
Walt Wegener
Donation to Crossroads 
to Purchase Children’s Art 
Books: 
Baker County Literacy 

Coalition with proceeds 
to Chalk it Up to Art

Donation to Crossroads 
for Missoula Children’s 
Theatre:
Beth Grimes
Ann Rowan
Anonymous
Hal Huntington
Wilson Cattle Co
Mickey Edwards
Donation to Crossroads 
for Classroom Supplies:
Baker County Board of 

Realtors
Sarah Crump
Donations to the 
Crossroads Endowment 
Fund:
Bruce & Wanda Raffety
Katherine Jensen
Vickie McConnell
Robert Savage
Mary Lou Palumbo
Jo Marlette
Al Durgan
Sarah LeCompte
Gary & Celeste Holman
Robbins Farm Equipment
John Nutt
Art & Barbara Schimke
Tom Clement
Obie Simonis
Claire Hobson
Linda McClinton
Triple C Redi-Mix
Cynthia Crisson
Joe & Sharon Hindman
Pattie Young
Margaret Mead
Bob & Marie Savage

Patrica Keithley
Anna Richardson 
Purchase of a Glass Tile on 
the Donor Wall:
Byron & Deni Smith
Brian & Suzi Watt
Loren & Sue Henry
David & Kathyrn Moore
Donation to the 
Crossroads Art Library:
Dick Domey
Donations to the 
Crossroads Hand to Heart 
Scholarship Fund:
Alice Surber
Angie Boruch
Anonymous
Baker Art Guild
Beth Grimes
Betty’s Books
Cynthia Newman 
Diane Carlisle
Ginger Rembold
Heidi Dalton
Janet Kahn
JOhn Clement
Judy Baker
Linda Collins
Lore Eidson
M.J. Bohn
Margaret Mead
Pattie Burrows
Robert & Marie Savage
Robert Savage
Robin Coen
Rushton Podiatry
Sarah Crump
Susan Danielson
Susan Schroder
Tom Dimond
Vickie McConnell
Grant Funders in 2014:
Leo Adler Foundation
Autzen Foundation
Baker County Cultural 

Coalition
DE and Jane Clark 

Foundation
Ford Family Grant
Kinsman Foundation
Oregon Arts Commission
Oregon Community 

Foundation
Oregon Cultural Trust
The Tim Fetzer Charity 

Fund
National Endowment for 

the Arts
First Friday Sponsorships:
Ace Nursery
Ash Grove Cement
Clarke & Clarke Insurance
Kerry & Ginger Savage
Lew Brothers
Powder Basin Watershed 

Council
Scott & Sharon Bannister
Steve & Mickey Edwards
Terri & Dennis Axness
Threadbenders Guild
Eric & Kristy Sandefur
In Memoriam
Donations to Crossroads 
to Missoula Children’s 
Theatre in Memory of Ray 
Jones:
Jessie Ritch
D Hayashida

Linda Wooters
Linda Jones
Donna Moeller
Barbara Haynes
John & Pat Leonard
Dorthy Wooters
VerJean Simpson
Linda Collins
Janet Hentze
Sally Farmer
Betty Duncan
Lyla Eddy
Guyer, Lindley, Bailey & 

Martin
Glenda Cole
Thomas & Janet Groat
Donation to Crossroads in 
Memory of John Osborn:
Terri Bell
Donation to the 
Endowment Fund In 
Memory of Zona Clarke:
Joe & Sharon Hindman
Terri Axness
Fran Burgess
Donation to the 
Endowment Fund in Memory 
of Sid Johnson:
Robert & Marie Savage
Donation to Crossroads 
Hand To Heart Scholarship 
Fund In Memory of Kathi 
Bulthuis:
Linda Collins
Donation to Crossroads 
Hand to Heart Scholarship 
Fund In Memory of John 
Osborn:
Terri & Dennis Axness
Donation to Crossroads 
Hand to Heart Scholarship 
Fund In Memory of Bonnie 
Yeakley:
Robert & Marie Savage
Donation to Crossroads 
Hand to Heart Scholarhip 
Fund in Memory of Kathi 
Bulthuis:
Rose “Fuzz” Morrision
Dave Banta
Kerry & Ginger Savage
Thank you to the following 
individuals, families, 
businesses who donated to 
the 2014 Crossroads Gala: 
Aaron & Sara Still
Abbey Godwin Prevot
Ace Nursery
Aletha Bonebrake
Allen & Pam Bingham
Amber Day
Amy VanGaasbeck
Andrew & Ann Bryan
Andy Nichols
Ann Eriksmoen
Ann Mehaffy
Anonymous Donor
Atelier Anders
Baker Albertsons
Baker City Copy, Ship and 

Mail
Baker City Herald
Baker City Realty Inc
Baker City Rotary
Baker Community Orchestra
Baker County Chamber
Baker County Fair 

Baker County YMCA
Baker Food Coop
Baker Middle School Art 

Department
Baker Middle School 

Leadership Team 
Samantha Sullivan 
Advisor

Baker Soroptimists
Baker Valley Physical 

Therapy
Baker Vision Clinic
Banner Bank
Barbara Tylka
Barefoot Wellness
Be Tiedemman
Becky Litke
Beth Bigelow
Beth Grimes
Betty’s Books
Beverly Calder
Beverly Weston
Big T Automotive
Bill & Jenny Albright
Bill & Lorrie Harvey
BJ Savage
Blake & Dana Marlia
Bob & Linda Haynes
Boise Art Museum
Bonnie Rux
Brian & Corrine Vegter
Brian & Susan Watt
Britt Sand and Gravel
Bruce & Wanda Raffety
Bruno Dunes
Byron & Deni Smith
Cabin Cowboy Design
Carl & Barbara Stiff
Carleen O’Neal
Carol Etchmendy
Chaves Consulting
Cherie Ward
Chris & Brenda Johnson
Chris Parker
Claire Duncan
Claire Hobson
Clarke & Clarke Insurance
Clifford & Karen 

Schnoeningh
Cody’s General Store
Copper Belt Winery
Craig Camoy
Craig Johnson
Cynthia & Doug Newman
Dale Bixler
Dan & Jo Warnock
David & Lisa Coughlin
David Moore
Debby Ray
Debi Bainter
Della Steele & Phil Wick 
Denise Elizabeth Stone
Dennis & Terri Axness
Dennis Ghormley
Derek L Hosler
Diane Carlisle
Dixie Driggers
Don & Pattie Burrows
Dot & Rosie’s
Dr. Eric & Kristi Sandefur
Eastern Oregon Medical 

Associates
Eastern Oregon Regional 

Theatre
Ernie & Ivy Nelson
Flint & Mary Stearns
Fred Warner
Gaia Resources
Garchar & Colton CPA
Gary & Celeste Holman
George Keister

Ginger & Peter Ellingson
Greg & Allison Kuehl
Idaho Historical Society
Irv & Sue Townsend
Ivy Wreden
Jaki Katz Ashford
James & Nancy Vrlicak
Jan Clark
Janie Mahaffey
Jay & Eth Carr
Jennifer Godwin
Jim & Mary Tomlinson
John & Betty Ann Clark
John & Cindy Denne
John & Molly Wilson
Jon McLagan
Joy Cleaver
Joyce O’Neal
Judy Baker 
Judy Chamard
Judy Schroeder
Julianne Williams
Karen Rogers & Guests
Kata Bulinski
Kate Rohner
Kathy Gregg
Kathy Pennington
Kathy Vaughan
Kathyrn Urey
Kelsey Eastman
Kerry & Ginger Savage
Kevin & Terri Bell
Kevin Boylan
Kevin Flynn
Kicks
Kristine & Angelo Regino
Kristin Colton
Leann Bourne
Lee Savage
Linda Elliott
Linda Gray McKean
Linda Jones
Linda Schreiner
Linda Triplett & John 

Jacobsen
Lisa Raffety
Liz Burton
Loren & Sue Henry
Lorna Swiger
Lorraine Graham
Lynn Johnston
M.J. Bohn
Mari Nicholson
Mark & Sharon Freeman
Martha Hulick
Mary Alys Urey
Mary Ellen Stevenson
Mary Jones
Mary Lynn Evans
Mary Sue Rightmire
Matt & Beth Shirtcliff
Matt & Gypsy Burks
Maureen Bevellen
May Heriza
McMenamin’s
Michael & Charlene Chase
Michael & Laurie Anderson
Mike Kee
Morse Family Maple 

Sugarworks
Nan King
Nancy Allen
Nancy Coffelt
Ned & Cindy Ratterman
Oregon Sign Company
OTECC
Pam Petterson
Pam Peyron
Pat Blanchard & Terry 

Edvalson
Pattie Vanderwiele

Thank You’s



Paul Hoelscher
Paula Olson
Peterson’s Gallery & 

Chocolatier
Phillip & Andrea Stone
Portland Youth 

Philharmonic
Powder River Correctional 

Facility
Queen City Modern
Ray & Shelley Gibbons
Richard & Kathleen Chaves
Richard & Rita Tylka
Rob & Betty Palmer
Rob & Dianne Ellingson
Robert & Marie Savage
Robert Anders
Robert Crawford
Rod & Sandy Lewis
Rod Lewis
Ron & Ann Rowan
Rose Fisher
Ryder Bros. 
Sandra Zimmer
Sandy Sturdy
Sara Cothren
Sarah Crump
Sarah LeCompte
Scott & Sharon Bannister
Scott Warner
Shannon Gray
Shannon Hess
Shari Shermer
Sharry Sherman
Short Term Gallery
Siohban Knowles
SK Cothren
Slade Elbert
Sorbenots
St Alphonsus Medical Center
St Luke’s - Eastern Oregon 

Medical
Stephanie Tweit
Stephen & Mickey Edwards
Stephen Wadner
Susan Sorenson
Sycamore Tree
Tabor & DeeDee Clarke
Terri & Dennis Axness
The Litte Pig
Tom Novak
Tom & Barbara Dimond
Toni Goss
Toni McCarthy
Trail Tenders
Triple C Redi-Mix
Troy & Chris Lepley
Union COunty Art & 

Culture Center
Vision Wealth Management
Wagon Wash
Wells Fargo
Werner & Nancy Buehler
Whit Deschner
William & Melissa Irvine
William & Terry Drever-Gee
World Center Birds of Prey
Young Buerkel
Zephyr Bakery & Deli
Crossroads Board of 
Directors
Ann Mehaffy
Brian Watt
Gypsy Burks
Terri Bell
Bill Albright
Mickey Edwards
Pattie Vanderwiele
Terry Drever Gee

Staff:
Ginger Savage
Cynthia Newman
Derek Hosler
2014 Honored Artists:
Terri Axness
Mary Sue Rightmire
Memberships from January 1 
to December 10, 2014:
Aaron Harrell
Al Durgan
Alan Glitzow
Alice Trindle
Alicia Andrews
Amanda Yates
Amy Friedman
Amy VanGaasbeck
Andrew Rorick
Ann Eriksmoen
Ann Macon
Ann Mehaffy
Anna Richardson
Annette Bates
Antonia Carriere
Arli Wynn
Art & Barbara Schimke
Audrey Hindman
Baker Dental Group
Barbara & Phillip Yelle
Barbara Peden
Barbara Stiff
Barbara Taylor
Barbara Tylka
Becky Litke
Beth Bigelow
Beth Grimes
Bettie Towner
Betty Ann Clark
Betty Kimball
Betty Kuhl
Betty’s Books
Bev & Duane Schaer
Beverly Coomer
Beverly Watson
Bill Albright
Bill Shields
Blake Marlia
Brenda Johnson
Brian Watt
Britt Sand and Gravel
Bruce & Wanda Raffety
Byron & Deni Smith
Candy Collins
Carol Field
Carol Martin
Carole Webb
Caroline Barton
Cat Russell
Catherine Scott
Cheyleen Davis
Christine Whiting
Claire Hobson
Claire Remsberg
Clarke & Clarke Insurance
Claudia Fugate
Coco Forte
Connie Flanagan
Corrine Vegter
Cristina Simoni
Crystal Collier
Dan Hayden
Danielle Bernard
Darcy Dolge
Darcy Raymond
David Langowski
Denise Elizabeth Stone
Derek Hosler
Dianne Dominguez
Dianne Ellingson
Dorthy Wooters

Dorthy Wooters
Doug & Cynthia Newman
Edna Harrell
Ejay Weber
Elke Sharma
Ella Stepp
Erin Callahan
Esa Murrell
Ethelyn Carr
Forest Hynek
Fran Burgess
Gaia Resources
Gail Daniels
Gary & Celeste Holman
Gene Yates
George Keister
Geri Lynn
Ginger Ellingson
Ginger Rembold
Glennis Phillips
Gloria Cropp 
Guyer, Lindley, Bailey & 

Martin
Gypsy McFelter
Harley Wilson
Heidi Dalton
Hillery Lay
Holly Coleman
Idaho Power
Irv & Sue Townsend
Ivy Nelson
J Tabor Jewelers
Jack Coelho
Jacki Harris 
Jaki Katz Ashford
James Adamson
James Cotts
Jan Clark
jan Denlinger
Janet Hume-Schwarz
Janet Kahn
Janet Mitchell
Janice Hayhurst
Jean Hulick
Jeanne Schroder
Jeff Clausel
Jennie Tucker
Jennifer Bachman
Jennifer Godwin
Jerri Wickert
Jerry Nolte
Jessica Furgerson
Jill Nelson
Jo Marlette
Joan Weaver
Joanne Cowling
Joe & Sharon Hindman
John & Jan Kirby
John Anderson
John Clement
John Denne
John Jacobson
John Nutt
Joseph Verge
Joy Cleaver
Joyce Walter
Judy Baker
Judy Brookhart
Judy Chamard
Judy Perkins
Judy Stultz
Julee Hicks
Juniper Lanmon
Kale Cassidy
Karen McClinton
Katherine Jensen
Katherine Kirk
Kathy Pennington
Kathy Thew
Kathy Vaughan
Katie Kaaen

Katie Lamb
Kay Rood
Kellie Trone
Kevin Flynn
Kira Reoch
Kirsten Badger
Krista Anderson
Kristina Johnson
Laura Miller
Laurie Hueckman
Leigh Metz
Leslie Elms
Linda Collins
Linda Davies Gage
Linda Elliott
Linda Gray McKean
Linda McClinton
Linda Peterson
Linda Schreiner
Lisa Daugherty
Lisa Davis
Lisa Jacoby
Lori Daniels
Lucy Chronic
Lynn Bean
Lynn Johnston
Lynn Robinson
Lynn Schmitt
Lynne Burroughs
M.J. Bohn
Madhavi Bradford
Marcy Haines
Margaret Mead
Marie Rayl
Mark Freeman
Marla Mayer
Marlene Kingman
Marria Knight
Martha Hulick
Mary Alice Urey
Mary Berent
Mary Davies Kerns
Mary Jones
Mary Lou Palumbo
Mary Lou Wampler
Mary Miller
Mary Stiglich
Mary Tomlinson
Maureen Bevellen
May Heriza
Megan Dorrah
Megan Dorrah
Melissa Robertson
Melody & Matt Sather
Mike Kee
Milo Pope
Molly Wynn
Mona Dinger
Nan King
Nanci Sheppard
Obie Simonis
Barbara Wilbur
Pam Bingham
Pam Petterson 
Pamela Neske
Pat Blanchard
Patrica Bell
Patrice Stockdale
Patricia Lewis
Patti Stinnett
Pattie Young
Paul Lewis
Paula Olson
Ramon & Caroyn Lara
Randi Dean
Randy Dodson
Randy Sandknop
Ray Gibbons
Rich Bergeman
Richard Rubican
Ritha Wilcox

Robert & Sharon McKim
Robert Savage
Robin Coen
Rod & Sandy Lewis
Ron Edison
Rose Fisher
Rosie DeBoer
Roxanna Swan
Rushton Podiatry
Rustin Smith
Ruth Boyd
Ruth Parsons
Sabine Brown
Sandra Zimmer
Sandy Sturdy
Sara Cothren
Sarah Crump
Sarah LeCompte
Shane Alderson
Sharol Chandler
Sharon Schultz
Shawn Peterson
Sherri Linnemeyer
Sherry Shermer
Sherry Younger
Slade Elbert
Stan Smith
Steve Wadner
Stone Bros Inc
Sue Richard
Summer White
Susan Danielson
Susan Hinzpeter
Susan Triplett
Suzanne Fouty
Tabor Clarke
Teresa Smith
Terri & Dennis Axness
Terri Stoltz
Tim Murphy
Timothy Louden
Tom Clement
Tom Dimond
Toni McCarthy
Tracy Martinez
Triple C Redi-Mix
Trudy LeFore
Verilyn Richmond
Veronica JOhnson
Vicki Herman
Vicki Wares
Vickie McConnell
Virginia Buchfinck
Vivian Zikmund
Walt Wegener
Whit Deschner
Whitney Black
Whitney Black
William & Melissa Irvine
William Fessell
Wreden Art
Thank you to all our 
volunteers on every 
committee, every tireless 
hour spent helping moving 
the mission forward of 
Crossroads. 
Thank you to all those 
individuals who dropped 
off snacks, supplies or 
donations to help keep the 
costs low at Crossroads—
We thank you!
If we missed anyone please 
accept our Thanks and our 
apologies! Moving onto 2015!

Thank You’s, continued


